
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

   
 
Dear Parent/carer  
 
To mark the end of the children in year 6 time with us  at Marshland, we would like to invite the 
children to a Leavers Picnic on Tuesday 14th July. 
 
School will be providing all the children who attend with their own picnic platter and icecreams.  
Due to the current situation, could we please ask that your child bring their own water bottle. 
 
The children will have a picnic together followed by sports activities on the field. 
 
Your child will need to arrive at school at 1pm and will enter school through the breakfast club 
doors.  They will then meet in Mr Taylors classroom.  The event will finish at 2.30pm and you will 
need to collect your child at the breakfast club doors.  If your child is allowed to walk home alone, 
please let school know as soon as possible. 
 
Unfortunately, due the current social distancing rules we will not be able to invite parents to 
attend this event.  However, we will ensure that lots of pictures are placed on our twitter account. 
 
If your child would like to attend this event, and to allow us to order the picnic platters, please 
inform the school office, or reply to the text sent no later than Friday 10th July at 10am.  
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
L Tomlinson 

 
Mrs L Tomlinson 
Head of School 
Marshland Primary Academy 

                 At the heart of it all is the child                       
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